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Holy Bible
In the same spirit of Bible reading in the
early church, the NIV Sola Scriptura Bible
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Project removes chapter and verse numbers,
red letters, and cross references found in
modern Bibles. The Old Testament is arranged
according to traditional Hebrew ordering, and
the New Testament is reorganized, placing
each of the four Gospels as sectional heads.

The NIV Gospel of John - 10 Pack: With
Devotional Notes
A popular Scripture portion taken from NIV
The Gospel of John 25 Pack is small enough to
fit in your pocket, yet includes a reference
system of 15 subjects on the theme of
salvation, designed for use in evangelism.
Sold in a pack of 25 softcovers.

NIV Gospel of John for Journalling
The final book of the Bible, Revelation
prophesies the ultimate judgement of mankind
in a series of allegorical visions, grisly
images and numerological predictions.
According to these, empires will fall, the
"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will
rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by
Will Self.

New Testament
The Gospel of John tells the story of the
life, death and resurrection of Jesus Christ.
This edition is published to accompany the
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cinematic presentation of the Gospel - a
feature length film to be shown on BBC
television and Netflix in 2015. The film part of the Lumo Project - has been informed
by leading world experts' latest theological,
historical and archaeological research on
every aspect of life in first century
Palestine. It was shot on location in
Morocco, using the very latest 35mm digital
film cameras to ensure picture quality of the
very highest standard across a number of
platforms - cinema, broadcast, BluRay, DVD
and the web. The voice-over script is taken
from the NIV Bible but the film has been shot
with the intention of overlaying the Bible
text in any language. This multi-language
Biblical resource is set to transform the way
in which people engage, discover and study
the life of Jesus through the Gospels. Mark,
Luke and Matthew are currently in production.
With over 400 million Bibles in print, the
New International Version is the world's most
popular modern English Bible. It is renowned
for its combination of reliability and
readability. Fully revised and updated for
the first time in 25 years, the NIV is ideal
for personal reading, public teaching and
group study.

NIV LUMO JESUS Gospel of John
John's Gospel tells the complete story of the
life, death and resurrection of Jesus Christ.
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Facing every page of Scripture in this
elegant presentation of John's Gospel is a
lined page for note-taking and journalling.
Use it during sermons, Bible studies or as
part of your own devotions to capture your
response to God's word, be it artistic,
academic or somewhere in between. This
edition uses British spelling, punctuation
and grammar to allow the Bible to be read
more naturally. Royalties from all sales of
the NIV Bible help Biblica in their work of
translating and distributing Bibles around
the world.

The King James Study Bible
Revelation
John's Gospel is one of the most powerful
books of the New Testament. This 10-pack of
The Gospel of John NLT is perfect for
evangelism and giving away. This low-cost
edition, presented in the New Living
Translation, communicates God's message of
love and hope in three ways: by underlining
the verses affirming the deity of Jesus
Christ, by italicizing the verses on God's
forgiveness and eternal life, and by setting
verses that point the way toward Christian
living in boldface type.

Discovering the New Testament
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Most Bible commentaries take us on a one-way
trip from our world to the world of the
Bible. But they leave us there, assuming that
we can somehow make the return journey on our
own. In other words, they focus on the
original meaning of the passage but don’t
discuss its contemporary application. The
information they offer is valuable—but the
job is only half done!The NIV Application
Commentary Series helps us with both halves
of the interpretive task. This new and unique
series shows readers how to bring an ancient
message into a modern context. It explains
not only what the Bible meant but also how it
can speak powerfully today.

The Holy Bible
The NIV Study Bible is the #1 bestselling
study Bible in the world's most popular
modern English Bible translation---the New
International Version. This best-loved NIV
Study Bible features a stunning four-color
interior with full-color photographs, maps,
charts, and illustrations. One look inside
this stylish white Italian Duo-Tone™ edition
reveals why this Bible is a favorite for over
nine million people.

An Infinite Number of Monkeys
Sold in a pack of 10. John's Gospel sheds a
unique light not only on the ministry of
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Jesus Christ, but also on the nature of his
relationship with God the Father. "Gospel of
John" is small enough to fit in one's pocket.

Amplified Study Bible, Imitation
Leather, Brown, Indexed
The publication of the King James version of
the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611,
coincided with an extraordinary flowering of
English literature and is universally
acknowledged as the greatest influence on
English-language literature in history. Now,
world-class literary writers introduce the
book of the King James Bible in a series of
beautifully designed, small-format volumes.
The introducers' passionate, provocative, and
personal engagements with the spirituality
and the language of the text make the Bible
come alive as a stunning work of literature
and remind us of its overwhelming
contemporary relevance.

NIV Study Bible
The Book of Mark
The New International Version in a handy,
affordable paperback edition.

The Book of John
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THIS BOOK CONTAINS 14PT FONT FOR EASIER
READING. (THE AVERAGE BIBLE CONTAINS 6PT FONT
LETTERING.) The Gospel According to Mark, the
second book of the New Testament, is one of
the four canonical gospels and the three
synoptic gospels. It tells of the ministry of
Jesus from his baptism by John the Baptist to
his death and burial and the discovery of the
empty tomb - there is no genealogy or birth
narrative, nor, in the original ending at
chapter 16, any post-resurrection
appearances. It portrays Jesus as an heroic
man of action, an exorcist, a healer, and a
miracle worker. Jesus is also the Son of God,
but he keeps his identity secret, concealing
it in parables so that even the disciples
fail to understand. All this is in keeping
with prophecy, which foretold the fate of the
messiah as Suffering Servant.The gospel ends,
in its original version, with the discovery
of the empty tomb, a promise to meet again in
Galilee, and an unheeded instruction to
spread the good news of the resurrection.

Discovering the Real Jesus
"John's Gospel sheds a unique light not only
on the ministry of Jesus Christ, but also on
the nature of his relationship with God the
Father. This eBook also includes a special
section of “Subjects on the Theme of
Salvation” that gives insight into 15
subjects of salvation. NIV © 2011. The New
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International Version (NIV) translation of
the Bible is the world’s most popular modernEnglish Bible—easy to understand, yet rich
with the detail found in the original
languages." 10-point type size

Gospel of John
THIS BOOK CONTAINS 14PT FONT FOR EASIER
READING. (THE AVERAGE BIBLE CONTAINS 6PT FONT
LETTERING.) The Gospel According to Luke,
also called the Gospel of Luke, or simply
Luke, is the third of the four canonical
Gospels. It tells of the origins, birth,
ministry, death, resurrection, and ascension
of Jesus Christ.

Study Bible-ESV
02

John
Gift and Award Bible-NRSV-Apocrypha
JOHN'S GOSPEL (NIV).
Varughese combines all the elements believers
are looking for in a survey of the New
Testament: thorough, sound Biblical
scholarship combined with an eye-catching
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format and writing style that's easy to
understand. (Biblical Studies)

Bible in Basic English
John
The publication of the King James version of
the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611,
coincided with an extraordinary flowering of
English literature and is universally
acknowledged as the greatest influence on
English-language literature in history. Now,
world-class literary writers introduce the
book of the King James Bible in a series of
beautifully designed, small-format volumes.
The introducers' passionate, provocative, and
personal engagements with the spirituality
and the language of the text make the Bible
come alive as a stunning work of literature
and remind us of its overwhelming
contemporary relevance.

Ecclesiastes
Combining the best and most recent
evangelical Christian scholarship with the
highly regarded ESV text, the ESV Study Bible
is the most comprehensive study Bible ever
published.

Gospel of John
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This softcover Bible is an ideal, real-life
spiritual guide for anyone looking for hope
in the face of the difficult circumstances of
their lives and the negative habits they are
trying to control. Featuring a foreword by
Rick Warren, this Bible includes articles
that explain the eight recovery principles of
the Celebrate Recovery program and the
accompanying Christ-centered twelve steps, 30
days of devotional readings, and over 50 fullpage biblical character studies.

You Know You're a Mother When
The KJV Bride's Bible is the perfect way to
start marriage off right--with God's Word at
the center. Bound in classic white
Leathersoft(tm) this Bible will take its
place as a treasured family heirloom in the
years to come. With the timeless beauty of
the King James Version, a presentation page,
gilded page edges, and a satin ribbon marker,
this Bible is the perfect gift for engagement
celebrations and bridal showers. Features
include: Exclusive KJV Comfort Print® Words
of Christ in red Special presentation pages
Gilded page edges Clear and readable
6.5-point print size Satin ribbon marker

Good News According to Mark
Almost from the earliest days of the church,
John's distinctive presentation of Jesus has
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provoked discussion about its place among the
other Gospels. One cannot help but see the
differences from the Synoptics and wonder
about the origins and character of John. In
this new volume in the New Testament Library
series, Marianne Meye Thompson explores the
ministry and significance of Jesus of
Nazareth as presented in the Gospel of John,
paying special attention to the social,
cultural, and historical contexts that
produced it. John's Gospel, Thompson posits,
is the product of a social-cultural world
whose language, commitments, and contours
must be investigated in order to read John's
narrative well. In doing so, Thompson studies
the narrative, structure, central themes, and
theological and rhetorical arguments found in
the Fourth Gospel. Thompson's expert
commentary unpacks and illuminates John's
unique witness to Jesusâ€"who he was, what he
did, and what that means. The New Testament
Library series offers authoritative
commentary on every book and major aspect of
the New Testament, providing fresh
translations based on the best available
ancient manuscripts, critical portrayals of
the historical world in which the books were
created, careful attention to their literary
design, and a theologically perceptive
exposition of the biblical text. The
contributors are scholars of international
standing. The editorial board consists of C.
Clifton Black, Princeton Theological
Seminary; M. Eugene Boring, Brite Divinity
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School; and John T. Carroll, Union
Presbyterian Seminary.

Gospel Of John-niv-10 Pack
The Book of Luke
Packed with expert insight into the customs,
culture, and literature of Bible times, the
NIV Cultural Backgrounds Study Bible, Large
Print brings difficult passages of Scripture
into sharp focus. Discover new dimensions of
insight to even the most familiar Bible
passages as you take a behind-the-scenes tour
into the ancient world.

The Gospel According to John
Though they are regularly used in both
Protestant and Roman Catholic congregations,
the books of the Apocrypha are difficult to
find in affordable English Bibles
today--until now Readers will enjoy the
NRSV's contemporary, literal translation and
the easy-to-read text. Churches that
reference the Apocrypha in liturgy and
worship will appreciate the quality and price
of these outstanding editions for
presentation, and outreach. Gift & Award
Bible - A great way to honor special
achievements--at a budget-conscious price - A
spectrum of attractive colors--black,
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burgundy, blue, royal purple, dark green, and
white--suit any occasion. - Imitation
leather, 1,120 pages, 51/2 x 81/2 inches Readable 9-point type - Color maps and
presentation page Other NRSV award Bibles on
the market may look good but aren't designed
to be regularly read. This handsome award
Bible will withstand heavy use, thanks to its
better quality paper and supple but sturdy
cover material. Shipped with an attractive
four-color half-wrap and shrink-wrap. About
the Translation Translated by a multidenominational committee, and based on the
original Hebrew, Greek, and Aramaic, the New
Revised Standard Version is widely used by
English-speaking congregations throughout the
world. About the Apocrypha The Apocrypha is a
collection of books found in the
Septuagint--the Greek version of the Jewish
Bible. Though not incorporated into the
final, canonical version of the Hebrew
scriptures, it was included in important
Bible translations such as the Latin Vulgate
and the original King James Version of 1611.
For centuries the books of the Apocrypha have
had a significant influence on Christian art,
literature, and theology.

John
#1 in the Saxon mystery series. Introducing
L.A.-based private eye Saxon. A transplanted
Easterner trying to make it as an actor,
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Saxon stays solvent (and sane) between roles
by running an investigating agency. When
someone takes a potshot at famous pulp
detective writer Buck Weldon, Saxon agrees to
help—especially after meeting Weldon’s tall
blonde daughter. Turns out, the writer’s
enemy list is longer than some of his novels
and is headed by his agent, his publisher,
and one of the biggest producers in
Hollywood. Baffling leads involve a major
cocaine dealer and a professor specializing
in private eye literature. Saxon’s
investigation takes him from Westwood to Palm
Springs and back to the San Fernando Valley
before its violent culmination in a backwater
Mexican village on the Baja peninsula.

The NIV Serendipity Bible Study Book of
John
Grasp the full meaning behind the original
Greek and Hebrew texts with the first-of-itskind Amplified(R) Study Bible, featuring
verse by verse study notes and the text of
the newly revised Amplified translation. The
Amplified(R) translation was created to
deliver enhanced understanding of the rich
nuances and shades of meaning of the original
Bible languages. For this kind of study, no
working knowledge of Greek or Hebrew is
required--just a desire to know more about
what God says in his Word. Now the updated
Amplified translation is even easier to read
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and better than ever to study and understand.
It includes more amplification in the Old
Testament and refined amplification in the
New Testament. Additionally, the Bible text
has been improved to read smoothly with or
without amplifications, so that the text may
be read either way. It's the same study
material that Amplified readers love, now
with even clearer wording for deeper
understanding. A unique system of
punctuation, italics, references, and
synonyms to unlock subtle shades of meaning
as found in the original languages More than
5000 concise study notes provide helpful,
practical, application-oriented comments on
passages of Scripture and open the Word for
readers to apply it to life 330 practical
theological notes draw attention to important
doctrinal content in the Bible and explain
how to apply it every day Book introductions
give background information about each of the
Bible's 66 Books Translators' footnotes offer
clarification and information about originallanguage texts A topical index provides an
alphabetical listing of key words and study
topics and their related passages Full-color
maps are included to enhance your study Thumb
indexed pages makes it simple to find
specific Bible books

Cultural Backgrounds Study Bible
The NIV Gospel of John, Large Print is
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perfect for evangelism and priced for giving.
The Bible text doesn't include chapter or
verse references making it read like a book.

NIV, the Gospel of John 25 Pack
THIS BOOK (7X10 PAPERBACK) CONTAINS 14PT FONT
FOR EASIER READING. (THE AVERAGE BIBLE
CONTAINS 6PT FONT LETTERING.) The Gospel
According to John is one of the four
canonical gospels in the New Testament. It
traditionally appears fourth, after the
synoptic gospels of Matthew, Mark, and Luke.
John begins with the witness and affirmation
of John the Baptist and concludes with the
death, burial, resurrection, and postresurrection appearances of Jesus.

The Gospel According to John
The King James Bible for ebook readers,
desktops, tablets and phones. Including Old
Testament and New Testament, this is a
wonderful tool that keeps the scriptures at
your fingertips. The translation that became
the Authorized King James Bible was begun in
1604 and in 1611 was published by the Church
of England, under the direction of King
James. The translation was done by fortyseven Church of England scholars, the New
Testament coming from the Greek Textus
Receptus (Received Text), the Old Testament
from the Masoretic Hebrew text, and the
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Apocrypha from the Greek Septuagint (LXX),
except for two Esdras from the Latin Vulgate.

The MacArthur Study Bible, NIV
This is a stimulating and practical book,
useful for everyone from student to preacher
to layperson. Eduard Schweizer provides a
wonderfully organized and helpful commentary
on the earliest gospel.

KJV, Bride's Bible, Leathersoft, White,
Red Letter Edition, Comfort Print
Niv Celebrate Recovery Bible
NIV, Gospel of John, eBook
The publication of the King James version of
the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611,
coincided with an extraordinary flowering of
English literature and is universally
acknowledged as the greatest influence on
English-language literature in history. Now,
world-class literary writers introduce the
book of the King James Bible in a series of
beautifully designed, small-format volumes.
The introducers' passionate, provocative, and
personal engagements with the spirituality
and the language of the text make the Bible
come alive as a stunning work of literature
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and remind us of its overwhelming
contemporary relevance.

The Gospel According to Matthew
The Books of the New Testament
The MacArthur Study Bible is perfect for
serious study. No other study Bible does such
a thorough job of explaining the historical
context, unfolding the meaning of the text,
and making it practical for your life.
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